F. No. 34012/(04)/2011-CPAM
Government of India
Ministry of Coal

New Delhi, the 22nd March, 2017
To e
*" Shri S.K. Kundu,
General Manager (Projects & Planning),
Mahanadi Coalfields Limited, :
At/P.O. Jagruti Vihar, Burla, MCL
Distt. SAMBALPUR-768 020 (ODISHA) (e-mail:mlprajapat5@gmail.com)

Subject | MCL-Mining Plan and Mine Closure Plan for Basundhara (West)
Extension OCP (8.75 Mty) dated March, 2017.

Sir,
I am directed to refer to MCL’s letter No.MCL/HQ/Sambalpur/General

Manager (Projects & Planning)/17/2054 dated 20.03.2017 on the above cited
subject and to forward herewith 04 copies of Mining Plan and Mine Closure Plan
for Basundhara (West) Extension OCP (8.75 Mty) dated March, 2017 of MCL
duly approved and signed on all pages by Adviser (Projects), Ministry of Coal.

Yours faithfully,

(A. & e al)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

Encl: As above.




